
The career guidance webinar with the theme of “Finding the Right Paths” took place 

on March 31, 2021.  

 Resource Person: Dr. K. Vanlaldinpuia, Assistant Professor in the Department of Chemistry 

at Pachhunga University College (PUC). 

 Webinar Chair: Dr. H. Laldinmawia, Assistant Professor in the Department of Geography. 

 Attendance: Over 300 students actively participated in this insightful webinar. 

During the session, Dr. Vanlaldinpuia shared valuable advice and practical tips to help 

students identify and achieve their next steps toward a rewarding career. The focus was on 

navigating career paths, especially in the context of the post-pandemic climate. Additionally, 

senior professionals from the field shared their personal experiences, shedding light on how 

they carved out successful career trajectories. 

It’s commendable that so many students engaged in this career-oriented event. Remember, 

finding the right path is a journey, and webinars like these play a crucial role in guiding 

students toward fulfilling careers 
 

 


